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Tintwistle C. E. (A) Primary School         
‘We learn and grow best together, with God, in a family of all 

   kinds of people, surrounded by encouragement and love.’
21.01.22
Parents’ Evenings

We will be holding parents’ evenings during the week beginning 14th February and individual class teachers will send out appointment letters next week. Although covid restrictions have been withdrawn cases are still peaking in the primary sector and high levels of covid are continuing to cause chaos in several local schools. Consequently we will once again be making telephone appointments only as we have to prioritise keeping levels low in school in order to minimise disruption to learning.
School Activities
We have recently started cheerleading, dance and gymnastics clubs in school and are planning to be involved in a wide range of sporting activities. We know that parents are very keen to get back into school and are hopeful that this will be possible in the spring. We are also hoping to have a jubilee celebration in May or June which should be a lot of fun.
School Admissions
The local authority have given their consent for the admissions number to be reduced from 17 to 15 from September 2023 in order to prevent our mixed Y1/2 class going over 30 pupils.
Staffing Updates

We have a few changes to let you know about so here goes …

Congratulations to Mrs Redfearn and Mrs Brewer who are both expecting babies. Mrs Brewer will be starting her maternity leave at Easter and Mrs Redfearn in June, we have placed adverts for temporary teaching assistants to cover their roles. Congratulations also to Mr Fielding who will be getting married in April, he and his wife will be emigrating to Australia over the summer. Y5/6 will be a mixed age class again in September, taught by Mrs Vitti and Mrs Pickering.
I also need to tell you that after much deliberation I have decided to take early retirement with my husband and will be leaving at the end of the summer term. I have handed in my resignation early in order to give the governors plenty of time to recruit a Headteacher for September and they have already begun the process, so I am letting you know before someone spots an advert and the rumours start! Please be assured that you will be kept informed of any developments and that the governors will do their utmost to find someone who fits the ethos of our lovely school.
Jo Griffin, Headteacher
